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PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING NOTICE FOR ORAN DELPHI ROAD BRIDGE PROJECT 

 

The Onondaga County Department of Transportation will hold a Public Information Meeting to discuss 

improvements to the Oran Delphi Road Bridge (C.R. 5) over Limestone Creek in the Town of Pompey. The 

meeting will begin at 7:00 P.M. on Wednesday, November 16, 2016 at: 

 

Eagle Hill Middle School  

4645 Enders Road 

Manlius, NY 13104 

 

After a brief presentation at 7:00 P.M., engineers will be available at project stations (open house format), 

offering a welcoming environment for the public to review preliminary plans, ask questions, and provide 

comments and concerns.  

 

The proposed project is located on Oran Delphi Road (C.R. 5) approximately 2,800 feet southerly of NYS 

Route 92.  The existing single span steel girder bridge has a low condition rating based on the New York 

State Department of Transportation’s biannual inspection. The bridge will be replaced with an adjacent pre-

stressed concrete beam bridge with integral abutments founded on piles. The roadway approaches will be 

reconstructed in the vicinity of the bridge to match the existing highway section.  An upgraded guide rail 

system will be installed.  This project is scheduled for construction in 2018. 

 

This project is a locally administered federal aid project. It is being progressed by Onondaga County, with 

involvement from the New York State Department of Transportation and the Federal Highway 

Administration.  

 

Please advise the Onondaga County Department of Transportation should you need a language interpreter, 

an assistive listening system, or any other accommodation to facilitate this information. Ed Reichert, 

Program Title VI Coordinator for the Onondaga County Department of Transportation, can be contacted by 

telephone at (315) 435-3205, or by e-mail at edwardreichert@ongov.net for more information.  
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